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Upcoming dates 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our first annual family event, the 
Rainbow Picnic, got off to an 
excellent start last Friday. Thank 
you for the very positive feedback 
we received on the day and after 
the event.  There were lots of 
smiling faces and I’m sure you will 
agree that it was the best yet; with 
a wide range of activities, sports 
and fun items added this year. It 
was lovely to share food, chat 
informally and to see so many of 
you there. Thank you to Staff and 
Legacy Sports for supporting the 
event.  
 
This week I have seen many 
wonderful learning opportunities 
around school. I have really 
enjoyed seeing pirates, talking with 
significant people from all over the 
world, learned how to halve 3-digit 
numbers easily and other maths 
strategies, heard some of Year 1 
read, and watched a sudden rain 
storm which EY1 were caught in! 

15th-17th November: School 
Photographs. 
 

19th November: Ey-Y1 
Assembly; Y4 trip to Katara 
 
21st November 
Goalz Tournament, Y5/6 boys.  

http://www.classicsforkids.com/m
usic/instruments_orchestra.asp 
 
As you are aware, there have been 
cases of H1N1 flu virus in Qatar and 
we confirmed one case in school. 
The illness was reported to us 
immediately and the child kept at 
home so there have been no 
further cases to date. The campus 
was deep cleaned and disinfected 
and the School Nurses have been 
monitoring classes for any signs or 
symptoms. Hand hygiene has been 
reinforced and sanitizer made 
available in each classroom. If your 
child has flu symptoms, please 
keep them at home and seek 
medical advice immediately. You 
must then inform the school and 
keep your child at home until 
advised by the Doctor to return. If 
you have any concerns, please 
contact our Lead Nurse Lyn Hill on 
lyn.hill@nais.qa 
 

Issue 11: 12th November 

Not to mention Y4’s art gallery and 
some very exciting ICT projects which 
Mr Akhtar has been facilitating across 
school.  
 
School photographs will be taken on 
Sunday 15th, Monday 16th and Tuesday 
17th of November.  If you require 
family photos to be taken after school 
on those dates, please email Jan, our 
Secretary, jan.flattley@nais.qa.  Some 
photos will also be taken to use for 
school marketing purposes.  If you did 
not elect to ‘opt out’ on the original 
school agreement for your child’s 
photo to be used and you wish to do 
so now, please email our Marketing 
Manager :  kathryn.mcculloch@nais.qa 
 
Next week, Year 4 will be visiting 
Katara to watch the Qatar 
Philharmonic Orchestra’s performance 
of Benjamin Britten’s Young Person's 
Guide to the Orchestra. Further 
information about orchestral 
instruments and the Composer can be 
found on 

 

http://www.classicsforkids.com/music/instruments_orchestra.asp
http://www.classicsforkids.com/music/instruments_orchestra.asp
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Weekly Award Certificate Winners 

 

 

Contact us: 

 
 

For general enquiries contact 
Jan Flattley, Secretary on: 
Email: jan.flattley@nais.qa  
Tel: +974 40349777 
 
For Admissions contact 
Sally Horton on 
Email: sally.horton@nais.qa 
Tel: +974 40349777 
 
Head of Campus  
Email: ann.djedid@nais.qa 
Admissions: +974 4034 9777  
 
Web: www.cisdoha.com 

 

Birthdays 

 

 

Photo Gallery 

 
 
   

 
 

                                                      
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

     

Mohammed Al Thani (6) 
Abdulaziz Alkadi (6) 
Unami Vilakazi (6) 
Maryam Al Kuwari (5) 
Oliver Nutty (5) 
Ines Andrade(8) 
Hissa Al Mana (5) 
Yousef Al Darwish(4) 
Hamza Shalaby (4) 
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